
 To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to highly recommend Andrew Printz (AMP Lighting) for consideration as a program ally 

within First Energy Corporation.  

 

I first met Andrew through a mutual work contact, and from our initial interaction, it was evident that he 

is a professional who holds himself to high standards. Andrew consistently demonstrates clear 

communication, a strong dedication to project scheduling, fair in pricing and a commitment to honesty 

that is truly commendable. His willingness to go above and beyond to meet customer requests is 

remarkable and sets him apart in his field. 

 

Over the past four years, Andrew has completed several lighting retrofit projects for us, all of which 

have been executed on budget, within specified timelines, and have consistently met or exceeded our 

expectations. His  attention to detail and deep knowledge of his professional field are particularly 

noteworthy, as they enable him to not only deliver on expectations but also proactively identify and 

address potential issues that could impact us, financially,  down the line. 

 

Andrew operates with integrity and transparency, which has made working with him a pleasure. I am 

confident that AMP Lighting would be a valuable addition to First Energy Corporation's Ally Program, 

bringing with it a level of professionalism and expertise that is truly commendable. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information regarding Andrew's 

qualifications or past work. 

 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Camara 

Facilities Specialist 

Northern Tool + Equipment 

P: 612-961-6173 

C: 952-224-6941 

Matt.Camara@northerntool.com  
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